
Teversal, Stanton 
Hill & Skegby 

Neighbourhood 
Forum 

The Annual General Meeting of the Forum will take place as above. 
The Neighbourhood Plan process is almost complete so this is an 

opportunity for the Forum to refocus and become the voice of 
people living and working in Skegby, Stanton Hill and Teversal.

Anyone who lives or works in Teversal, Stanton Hill and Skegby is 
welcome to become a member of the Forum and participate in its 
activities. To become a Forum member see our website below for 

details.

Members of the public are welcome to attend.

For more information see the Forum website: www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org 

Annual General Meeting

28th. September, 2016.
7.00pm.

Teversal Manor Room,
 Buttery Lane, Teversal Village, 

NG17 3JN.

http://www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org

